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Good Morning, 

here my concerns as a resident of Robswall- Malahide.

Zero flights in Runway North 11pm & 7am
We all should be allowed 8h of sleep without interruption. Even 1 flight can disrupt the
quality sleep the community needs to function. I have been awoken several nights with test
flights and other flights operated in Runway North.

Noise impacts Robswall residents. Need grants.
Need to extended grants for quality windows/insulation for a much wider area than the one
daa acknowledged. Robswall is impacted by noise coming from the new runway 

Thank you




